HB 1923 —-- PUBLIC FUNDING FOR PRIVATE SCHOOLS
SPONSOR: Morse

Beginning in the 2025-26 school year, any private school may
receive state aid and local effort on a per pupil basis providing
that such school follows all state requirements for public schools.
Any private school that does not meet such requirements will not be
allowed to receive state aid or local effort amounts.

This bill is similar to HB 768 (2023).



